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A safety audit was conducted, the following items were noted: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

• Water faucets shall be labeled as POTABLE or NON-POTABLE. 1926.51 
 



 
 
 

• Employees on walking/working surfaces shall be protected from falling when more than 6 feet 
above a lower level, by personal arrest systems, safety net, or guardrail systems. Either safety 
rails or harness needs to be in place.   1926.501(b)(4) 
 

 
 

• Missing top rail 1926.502 
 



 
 

• The operator was not utilizing the seat belt. 1910.178, 1926.602 
 

 
 



• Means of egress from trench excavations. A stairway, ladder, ramp or other safe means of 
egress shall be in trench excavations that are 4 feet (1.22 m) or more in depth to require no 
more than 25 feet (7.62 m) of lateral travel for employees. No safety issues. 1926.651 

 

 
 

• At first view, front window was missing, which it was just in the open position, No safety 
issues. Always refer to manufactures guidelines when operation equipment. 1926.602  

 

 



• Rigging equipment for material handling shall be inspected prior to use on each shift and as 
necessary during its use to ensure that it is safe. Defective rigging equipment shall be removed 
from service. 1926.251 9a) (1). Should be either red tagged “Do Not Use”  or take off site. 
Below 3 pictures.  

 

 
 

• Broken Snap/clip 1926.251 
 

 



 

 
 

• Gas and Diesel cans need to be replaced.  Metal safety cans with a working flash cap and spark 
suppressor must be used and in good /safe condition. 1926.152 

 

 
 



• Floor holes in excess of 2" must be covered, identified and have the covered secured. 1926.502 
Should be taped off.  
 

 
 

• All employers with hazardous chemicals in their workplaces must have labels and safety data 
sheets for their exposed workers, and train them to handle the chemicals appropriately. 
1910.1200 

• SDS’s need to be onsite. 
 

 



• Rebar that exposes an employee to an impalement hazard must be guarded with a rated cap or 
equivalent. 1926.701 

• All caps in place, no safety issues. 
 

 
 

• Rebar that exposes an employee to an impalement hazard must be guarded with a rated cap or 
equivalent. 1926.701 

 

 



• Only approved containers and portable tanks shall be used for storage and handling of 
flammable liquids. Approved safety cans or Department of Transportation approved containers 
shall be used for the handling and use of flammable liquids in quantities of 5 gallons or less, 
except that this shall not apply to those flammable liquid materials which are highly viscid 
(extremely hard to pour), which may be used and handled in original shipping containers. For 
quantities of one gallon or less, the original container may be used, for storage, use and 
handling of flammable liquids. 1926.152 

 

 
 

• The masonry contractor must have and training his workers on a Silica Exposure Control 
program effective June 23rd of 2017, now enforceable by OSHA. 1926.1153. as per table one, 
must have a respirator of APF of 10 for this kind of work, also reference the Safety Data Sheet 
(SDS) for more amplifying information.  Anyone working with silica needs to have the proper 
training. 1926.1153  

 

 
 



Hand soap or similar cleansing agents shall be provided. 1926.51 
 

 
 

• Rebar that exposes an employee to an impalement hazard must be guarded with a rated cap or 
equivalent. 1926.701 

 

 
 



 
 
 
Remember to post OSHA 300A forms from February 1st thru April 30th. 
 
 
Comments: Housekeeping in good shape. Safety meetings need to be held and documented 
 
 
 
 
 


